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The General Fund bills in the amount of $72,521.14 were approved by the Board. 
 
The Athletic Fund payments in the amount of $1,375.59 were approved by the Board. 
 
The Board approved the 2018-19 ISD General Budget as presented by Duane Lange, ISD 
Superintendent, at the April 23, 2018 board meeting. 
 
The board approved the 2018-19 proposed school calendar. 
 
The Board approved extending the Administrator Contracts for Matthew Connelly, High 
School Principal, and Yvonne O’Connor, Elementary Principal, for the 2018-19 school year. 
 
The Board approved the Chartwells Renewal Contract for the 2018-2019 school year for the 
period beginning July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019. 
 
The Board approved the $.10 increase for elementary, secondary and adult lunches. 
 
 
   
 
 
 


